
Wednesday 18th September 2024

Dear Parent / Carer,

This year we will be continuing to support Cancer Research by once again taking part in the World's Biggest
Coffee Morning. Our coffee morning will take place on Friday 4th October in our school Hall and we welcome
all our parents and carers to join us. 

Parents and carers can enter the Hall via the side gate at 9am after dropping off their children at the usual
time. This year some of our year groups will be joining us at the coffee morning in time slots to perform a song
for your enjoyment.

Please see below for the year group times.
Start: 9am
Year 1: 9.10am
Year 2: 9.20am
Year 3: 9.30am
Year 4: 9.40am
Year 5 : 9.50am
Year 6: 10.00am
Finish: 10.30am

To make our Coffee Morning a success we welcome any donations of cakes, biscuits and treats. Donations
can be brought to the school office on Thursday evening (3rd) or Friday morning (4th).

A piece of cake and hot drink will be priced at £1 and any additional cakes will be priced at 50p each. The
event is cash only. 

We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible while raising funds for a worthy cause.

Kind regards,

Mrs S Hall & Mrs J Grant

Mrs S Hall & Mrs J Grant

Headteacher & Deputy Head


